
Budget & Finance Committee Report  

July 12, 2024, Town Council Meeting 

 

The Budget and Finance Committee met on June 19th as a kickoff for the new fiscal year. The draft 

FY2024 financial statement was reviewed along with other reports to orient the new members. The next 

meeting will be scheduled for the latter part of July.  

 

Randy Bartholomew 

  

 

 

 


